Dean Jacques:

Evelyn and I were so glad to receive your cand from Lebanon. I will be interested to learn of your new blade technique. We hope that you had a successful summer and found some good material and much new information. I haven't done much stone working except with the students this past summer. I have been trying to get out several papers and as soon as they are published I will send you copies. I think you will find the one on using the obtuse angle as a functional edge quite interesting.

Will you be able to come to the States this next year? We look forward to your neturn. We hear that you may come to Tempe - do hope it is true.

Jacques, I have been connesponding with a most interesting man - a banken from Switzerland by the name of George F. Wili who is a flint-knappen and well informed on lithic technology. He is interested in meeting you and obtaining some of your publications. Says he has written to the Museum for them but has had no luck in getting any of your work. He has been conducting a workshop on lithic technology and is working on the Swiss Mesolithic. He has found a number of hafted stone tools in Switzerland and may send me some samples. I think you would find him a person of much interest. His address is Bank of America, P.O. Box 974 (H-8022 Zurich, Switzerland. He just returned from a visit with Francois and they worked together and resolved some burin techniques and Bondes has invited him to visit his dig this next summer. I do hope you can get together on drop him a note and tell him of your publications and your film.

Evelyn and I hope to see François in Illinois the 2nd of Dec. for the workshop program. Do wish you could be there too.

This is just a note to let you know that we are thinking of you and send our best to Juliette and Dominic.

Your friends,

Don and evelyn